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I am writing in response to your June letter indicating concerns about a 
relationship between The Nexus Group and Loadpoint Telecommunications, LLC. 

The Nexus Group, Inc., was acquired through a stock transaction which is 
described in the information included in our certification request filing. The 
purchasers of The Nexus Group, Inc., had no knowledge of or interest in Loadpoint 
or their misadventures. Apparently one of the owners of Loadpoint was also an 
owner/investor in the predecessor to The Nexus Group, Inc., ISON-Net. This 
relationship was not known at the time of acquisition nor was it related to the 
acquisition. 

The new owners and management team at the The Nexus Group take compliance 
responsibilities seriously. The Nexus Group seeks certification to provide 
services to customers in Tennessee in accordance with the rules and regulations 
of the state and the TRA. The Nexus Group, Inc., is not related in any way to 
Loadpoint Telecommunications, LLC. 

If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Best regards, 

Jerry 

Jerold C. Lambert 
203.942.7708 
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